
  

 

  SAFETY RECALL J081 SERVICE ALERT 

 24-FEB-17 NO.: JA17RE-01 SEC.: RECALL MKT.: CAN / USA  
 

Jaguar Land Rover North America, LLC 555 MacArthur Boulevard  Mahwah, NJ 07430 

 

Please be advised that the Technical Bulletin relating to SAFETY RECALL J081, Autoliv Front 
Seatbelt Pre-Tensioner Operation, was updated 21 February 2017, with revised affected vehicles and 
seatbelt inspection procedures. 

Retailers’ attention is drawn to the following main changes: 

- XE (X760) - it has been determined that these vehicles are no longer affected and have been 
removed from the Recall. Any vehicles previously inspected and held may be released for 
sale.  
Claims for the initial inspection may be submitted as described in the Warranty section of the 
bulletin. Prior to submitting these claims, please submit an email 
to jlrcamp@jaguarlandrover.com  requesting the VIN to be reinstated to allow for claims 
processing. 

- F-TYPE (X152) - a new seatbelt production date, code 20.07.16, has been added and requires 
the re-inspection of seatbelts for all affected VINs.  
All previously closed VINs have been reopened in the Recall program and will flag as ‘open’ in 
DDW. Please follow the bulletin instructions to re-inspect seatbelts.  
Seatbelt production part numbers have also been added to the Inspection Procedure. This 
may result in vehicles that previously did not pass the Inspection Procedure now passing. All 
vehicles that do not pass this updated Inspection Procedure must continue to be HELD until 
publication of an updated Technical Bulletin, with complete parts and repair information, is 
published. This is currently expected to be available the week of 27 February 2017. 

Please refer to the Technical Bulletin J081NAS3 on TOPIx for further information. 

 


